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We are at the end of another busy term; we hope you 

all have a lovely half term break and we look forward 

to seeing everyone again on Tuesday June  4th. 

We have the end of 

term BBQ on July 

26th 2024 and we 

hope that you will 

all be able to join 

us. 

Please RSVP to  

Hannah Benson by 

8th July 2024. 

School will finish at 

2pm for all           

students ; please 

remember to cancel 

your child’s taxi if 

you ae coming to 

school for the BBQ. 

hannah.benson@theshires.org.uk by  

Can we remind parents to send their children to school with a 

refillable water bo.le please.  There are ample      

opportuni0es throughout the day for       

children to refill these within school; 

these can contain squash if preferred. 

For children who like a hot drink, such 

as hot chocolate, can you please provide them with a thermal, 

lidded mug with their name on.    

Free School  Meal 

vouchers are provided 

by Rutland CC; please 

let Hannah know if 

your circumstances 

change and you now 

qualify for them 


